
Mary-Ann Edwards

From: Loveless, Stephen (Health) <Stephen.Loveless@sa.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 7 August 2019 9:27 AM

To: switchSubject: scenic protection of the southern part of the shire
Attachments: letter to central coast council.pdf

Good morning,

Please find my attached letter with regards to Scenic Protection Area Overlay under new state-wide Tasmanian
Planning Scheme.

Kind regards
Stephen Loveless
0419 036 032
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